Amalgam Risiko Fur Die Menschheit
Quecksilberverg
When somebody should go to the ebook stores, search establishment by shop,
shelf by shelf, it is in reality problematic. This is why we provide the ebook
compilations in this website. It will unconditionally ease you to see guide
amalgam risiko fur die menschheit quecksilberverg as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you essentially want,
you can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your
method can be all best place within net connections. If you wish to download
and install the amalgam risiko fur die menschheit quecksilberverg, it is agreed
easy then, before currently we extend the connect to purchase and create
bargains to download and install amalgam risiko fur die menschheit
quecksilberverg consequently simple!

Traditional Acupuncture Dianne M. Connelly 1979
Programm & Abstracts 1995
Hashimoto Healing Berndt Rieger 2014-01 Hashimoto's Thyroiditis is a widespread
disease mostly affecting women between 20 and 40 years of age. Considered
incurable by conventional medicine, therapy in most cases is limited to the
application of l-thyroxine as hormone substitution treatment. In this book, you
will learn about the holistic treatment and cure of Hashimoto's thyroiditis
with naturopathic remedies ranging from thyroid massage and wraps to natural
thyroid extract, biological thyroid blockers, herbs and homeopathic drugs. You
will receive answers concerning the following issues: - Why the application of
l-thyroxine may be harmful and lead to symptoms of hyperthyroidism including an
anxiety disorder - Why dietary supplementation is rarely effective, but raising
your body's iron content will boost your immune system - The difference between
l-thyroxine and natural thyroid extract in the treatment of hypothyroidism Why homeopathic milk remedies are essential to the treatment of Hashimoto's
thyroiditis - The role of cell salts in the treatment of this disease
Frühneuhochdeutsches Wörterbuch 1989
Clinical Research in Complementary Therapies E-Book George Thomas Lewith
2010-11-23 The use of complementary therapies is exploding, increasing the
pressure to establish a rigorous science to support its practice. Clinical
Research in Complementary Therapies: Principles, Problems and Solutions
provides students with the tools they need to research complementary and
integrative medicine (CIM) and so fill this gap. Essential for both
undergraduate and postgraduate students, this second edition is significantly
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updated and enhanced. Part 1 deals with research strategies and methods,
explaining the major types of clinical research in CIM and how these interrelate. New chapters are included on whole systems research, qualitative
research and questionnaire development. Not all therapies can be treated the
same way nor channeled through the signal process of randomized controlled
trials. Therefore, detailed description of mixed methods approaches including
observational, qualitative, cost-benefit and comparative effectiveness research
are described. Part 2 deals with specific complementary therapies and how they
are invested by experts in each field. The book analyses the key questions
asked and the controversies debated in complementary medicine research and
offers clear and innovative guidance for answering these questions. FEATURES •
Provides an overarching synthesis of methods in CIM and how they are to be used
collectively including the role of comparative effectiveness research •
Suggests both general and specific factors which need to be considered in
assessing or planning complementary therapy research • Pinpoints aspects of
research which are different in orthodox research and complementary therapy
research • Reviews the types of research carried out in specific complementary
therapies and analyses issues which arise • Includes information on measuring
the economic cost and benefits of complementary medicine, clinical audit and
the role of placebos use • Builds upon recent research results, looks at the
lessons these provide for all complementary therapies and suggests key issues
to address in future research. • Provides an overarching synthesis of methods
in CIM and how they are to be used collectively including the role of
comparative effectiveness research • Suggests both general and specific factors
which need to be considered in assessing or planning complementary therapy
research • Pinpoints aspects of research which are different in orthodox
research and complementary therapy research • Reviews the types of research
carried out in specific complementary therapies and analyses issues which arise
• Includes information on measuring the economic cost and benefits of
complementary medicine, clinical audit and the role of placebos use • Builds
upon recent research results, looks at the lessons these provide for all
complementary therapies and suggests key issues to address in future research.
Introduction to Geochemistry Konrad Bates Krauskopf 1995 Throughout the book,
attention is continually directed to the relations between theoretical formulas
and results of controlled laboratory experiments, as well as to geologic field
observations. The book begins with an introduction to chemical equilibrium,
concentrating on the carbonate and silicate equilibria that are important in
geologic environments. Next comes a brief look at the chemistry of crystalline
solids and reactions at mineral surfaces.
Mechanisms of Immune Regulation Richard D. Granstein 1994 The dramatic increase
in our knowledge of immune processes, which has taken place over recent years,
had led to new approaches to the understanding and treatment of disease. The
purpose of this book is to present the physiological mechanisms of immune
regulation in the light of the new information, and to indicate the effect of
this knowledge on selected clinical questions. Among the topics reviewed are T
and B cell tolerance, clonal deletion, suppressor cells, mechanisms of immune
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privileged sites and experimental models of tumor immunity. Oral tolerance,
ultraviolet radiation and photosensitized effects on immunity, allograft
management, T cell vaccination and regulation of immunity with T cell epitopes
are discussed from the point of view of possible therapeutic application.
Immunologists, molecular and cell biologists, oncologists, pharmacologists and
those working in the pharmaceutical field will find this book of particular
interest.
Global Health Ethics World Health Organization 2015-12-09 This document assists
policy-makers, health care providers and researchers to understand key concepts
in health ethics and to identify basic ethical questions surrounding health and
health care. It illustrates the challenges of applying ethical principles to
global public health and outlines practical strategies for dealing with those
challenges. The document is divided into four main parts. The first part
explores key concepts in health ethics and explains common terms, theories and
principles. The second part examines the main challenges in the practice of
health ethics from the perspective of global public health. These issues
provide the reader with a concrete understanding of the various ethical
obstacles that may arise in public health, health research, and the provision
of health care services. The third part describes practical strategies for
dealing with these challenges and the key actors involved in developing ethical
frameworks. Finally, the fourth part explains why health ethics is important to
WHO, and how WHO supports Member States in building capacity in health ethics.
Children's Literature in Hitler's Germany Christa Kamenetsky 2019-06-25
Professor Kamenetsky examines the changing state of children's literature and
folklore in Germany under the impact of Nazi cultural policy between 1933 and
1945. Beginning with a historical introduction highlighting the trends in
literary criticism which proved amenable to Nazi ideology, she traces the
effect of censorship upon the school libraries, reading curriculum, and
publishing environment. Within this context, she focuses on Nazi efforts to
propagandize children's literature by distorting existing German values and
traditions with the aim of creating a homogeneous and totally subordinated
"folk community." Kamenetsky's study demonstrates how, in an effort to build
the "new community" of the Third Reich, the National Socialists created
literature and reinterpreted existing works along strict ideological lines.
Building upon a folklore revival in pre-Nazi years, they approached the German
fold heritage selectively, in order to extort from it a "Nordic" world view
which, in Nazi terms, expressed a racial perspective on mankind. New fiction
and poetry, too, confined to themes pertaining to the German sphere of interest
and the Nordic Germanic heritage, came to reflect an extreme cultural
isolationism. Ethnocentric views of this type were also propagated widely in
such familiar materials as primers, readers, picture books, and literature used
for rallies and rituals. Children's Literature in Hitler's Germany demonstrates
the great significance which children's literature and Norse mythology assumed
in the National Socialist indoctrination program for the younger generation. As
it traces the manipulation of pre-Nazi moods and trends, this study also
provides insight into the apparent gullibility of many educators when first
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confronted with the Folkish ideology. It further explores reasons why the Nazis
faced a relatively easy task in imposing a gigantic censorship system upon the
German nation. The impact of the censorship, in turn, suggests the broader
ramifications of such a Folkish program, not merely in terms of the destruction
of books and distortion of humanitarian values belonging to Western
civilization, but also in terms of its support of a nationalistic and racial
orientation. The author shows how the Nazis utilized such a program by
systematic efforts intended to corrode the last remnants of a liberal education
prevalent in the Weimar Republic, and to promote simultaneously an enthusiastic
following for the Führer.
Vienna Psychoanalytic Society Wiener Psychoanalytische Vereinigung 2008 Wien
und die Psychoanalyse stehen in einer engen Verbindung - nicht zuletzt aufgrund
des Wirkens Sigmund Freuds in dieser Stadt. Das 100-jährige Bestehen der Wiener
Psychoanalytischen Vereinigung ist ein willkommener Anlass, die Geschichte des
Vereins anhand seiner Mitglieder erstmals ausführlich in einem Bildband zu
dokumentieren. Die Vereinigung, die aus der mittlerweile als legendär zu
bezeichnenden, 1902 gegründeten Mittwoch-Gesellschaft hervorging, wurde 1938
zerstört und nach dem Ende der NS-Herrschaft 1946 neu gegründet. Vorgestellt
werden sämtliche Mitglieder; das Herzstück bilden die ausführlicheren
Biografien der 149 Mitglieder bis 1938 - vor allem, um jene, die die
nationalsozialistische Gewaltherrschaft nicht überlebten, dem Vergessen zu
entreißen und zu würdigen, aber auch um denen zu danken, die die Wiener
Psychoanalytische Vereinigung wieder zu einem festen Bestandteil in Wien
machten.
Conception in the Human Female Robert Geoffrey Edwards 1980
Micro Energy Harvesting Danick Briand 2015-06-22 With its inclusion of the
fundamentals, systems and applications, this reference provides readers with
the basics of micro energy conversion along with expert knowledge on system
electronics and real-life microdevices. The authors address different aspects
of energy harvesting at the micro scale with a focus on miniaturized and
microfabricated devices. Along the way they provide an overview of the field by
compiling knowledge on the design, materials development, device realization
and aspects of system integration, covering emerging technologies, as well as
applications in power management, energy storage, medicine and low-power system
electronics. In addition, they survey the energy harvesting principles based on
chemical, thermal, mechanical, as well as hybrid and nanotechnology approaches.
In unparalleled detail this volume presents the complete picture -- and a peek
into the future -- of micro-powered microsystems.
Blood-brain Barrier in Physiology and Medicine Stanley I. Rapoport 1976
Nitrate and Man Jean L'hirondel 2001-11-07 Nitrate is ubiquitous. It is present
in water, soil, plants and food, and is also a normal human metabolite. The
main external sources of nitrate are vegetables and drinking water. This book
examines the relationship between nitrates and human health.During the last 50
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years or so, nitrate has been feared as the source of the rare condition called
methaemoglobinaemia, or 'blue baby syndrome', for young infants. Nitrate has
also been implicated with causing cancer, through increased formation of
carcinogenic compounds. Both claims are based on dubious evidence. This book
sets out research results to disprove these assumptions, and goes on to explore
the beneficial effects of nitrate in preventing infections, cancer and
cardiovascular diseases. It is essential reading for researchers in medicine,
and those in agriculture and food industries.
Red Cell Preservation 1970 This bibliography covers the literature of red cell
preservation and related subject areas for the period January 1, 1966 through
December 31, 1969. In addition, 25 references are included which appeared in
1965. The bibliography is the result of work on a Project which consists of
searching the literature, both primary and secondary, and preparing the
material for transmittal each month to a number of approved recipients who are
interested in blood preservation, particularly in red cell preservation by
freezing. Following the response to a questionnaire sent out early during the
Project, a rather broad approach to the subject was taken. Abstracts were
prepared for those articles which are not accompanied by abstracts with the
exception of a few references which are in Japanese only. (Author).
Handbook of Probiotics David W. Hosmer 1999-06-10 Applied Survival Analysis is
a comprehensive introduction to regression modeling for time to event data used
in epidemiological, biostatistical, and other health-related research. Unlike
other texts on the subject, it focuses almost exclusively on practical
applications rather than mathematical theory and offers clear, accessible
presentations of modern modeling techniques supplemented with real-world
examples and case studies. While the authors emphasize the proportional hazards
model, descriptive methods and parametric models are also considered in some
detail. Applied Survival Analysis is an ideal introduction for graduate
students in biostatistics and epidemiology, as well as researchers in healthrelated fields.
MONARPOP Ivo Offenthaler 2008
Orthomolecular Psychiatry: Treatment of Schizophrenia David Hawkins 1973-01
Discusses research findings, clinical procedures, and theoretical bases for the
application of orthomolecular principles to cases of schizophrenia, alcoholism,
and drug addiction where perceptual dysfunction and chemical-nutritive brain
imbalances are indicated. Bibliogs
In the Congo Urs Widmer 2021-04-15 Kuno, a male nurse in a Swiss retirement
home, has a new inmate: his father. In the confines of their new home, the pair
does something surprising--they finally begin to talk. Kuno had always regarded
his father as a boring man without a history or a destiny, until they are
thrust together and he learns that his father risked his life in the war.
Stunned, Kuno embarks on a journey into his own psyche, taking him to the
depths of the Congo. Here, longings awaken and dreams come true--rays of light
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in the darkness, meetings with kings, seductive women, and the songs of the
jungle. This alluring far-away place he once regarded as the heart of darkness
suddenly becomes an exciting locale of lunacy, wildness, and tests of inner
strength. In Urs Widmer's characteristic style, In the Congo is a riveting
yarn, threading through not only the relationship between a father and son, but
that of Africa and Europe. Translated by Donal McLaughlin, this novel will
delight Widmer fans the world over and will turn our notions of colonialism on
their heads.
Current Oculomotor Research Wolfgang Becker 1999-01-31 Human behaviour and
communication relies heavily on visual guidance and visually coded information
and therefore is tightly coupled to eye movements. Consequently many parts of
our brains are involved in eye movement control and phenomena contingent on eye
movement. This volume covers the latest research from a large group of
laboratories covering all aspects of oculomotor research, from physiology,
engineering and medical sciences to experimental psychology and cognitive
sciences.
Numbers: Rachel Ward 2011-05-01 Starred by PW and SLJ! Now in paperback, Rachel
Ward's gripping debut psycho-thriller that pairs futuristic sci-fi with a
tender, touchingly real love story. Includes a teaser to the sequel! Ever since
the day her mother died, Jem has known about the numbers. Numbers that pop into
her head when she looks into someone's eyes. They're dates, the numbers. Dates
predicting with brute accuracy each person's death. Burdened by such horrible
knowledge, Jem avoids relationships. Until she meets Spider, another outsider,
and takes a chance. Maybe they can find happiness together, if only in the
brief time that remains before his expiration date. But on a trip to London,
Jem foresees a chilling chain of events: The city's a target. The clock's
running out. The countdown is on to a blowup!
Introduction to Food- and Airborne Fungi Robert A. Samson 2000 The increasing
interest among microbiologists in fungal contaminants of food and air has
created the need to study these micro-organisms in more detail. Although fungi,
producing toxins or which cause health hazards, are ubiquitous and belong to
the common contamination flora, their recognition is hampered by incomplete and
often confusing literature. This book, published by the Centraalbureau voor
Schimmelcultures in the Netherlands and now available from ASM Press, serves as
a guide to food- and airborne fungi and contains keys and morphological
descriptions of the most common species.
Principles and Applications of Soil Geography Edwin Michael Bridges 1982
The Spanish Treasure Fleets Timothy R Walton 2015-10-17 The story of the
expeditions of Spanish explorers told through the history of the first American
currency: pieces of eight.
Syncrometer Science Laboratory Manual Hulda Regehr Clark 2000-01-01 This book
introduces the 3 kinds of investigations that can be made with a syncrometer.
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In the first kind of investigation, you can detect entities in your body, taken
as a whole. For example, mercury aflatoxin, Streptococcus pneumonia, Epstein
Barre virus, orthophosphotyrosine, benzene. Such a test is not as sensitive as
the organ test, described next, but for this reason allows you to select those
entities most abundant in the body and therefore of special significance; in
the second, you can identify which organs contain a particular entity. For
example, the mercury may be in the kidney, the Streptococcus in the joints, and
so on. This allows you to embark on a cleanup program for your body in a
focused way. The syncrometer lets you monitor your progress. And finally, you
can detect entities in products. For example, lead in your household water,
thulium in your reverse osmosis water, asbestos in your sugar.
Hawaii Volcanoes National Park, Hawaii United States. National Park Service
1974
Drinking Water and Infectious Disease Paul Raymond Hunter 2002-07-30 In many
countries, considerable uncertainty still exists about the contribution of
drinking water to sporadic cases of disease. The Organization for Economic
Cooperation and Development (OECD), in cooperation with the World Health
Organization (WHO), led the Workshop on Molecular Technologies for Safe
Drinking Water in 1998 to address the role of w
The American Psychiatric Association Practice Guidelines for the Psychiatric
Evaluation of Adults, Third Edition American Psychiatric Association 2015-07-29
Since the publication of the Institute of Medicine (IOM) report Clinical
Practice Guidelines We Can Trust in 2011, there has been an increasing emphasis
on assuring that clinical practice guidelines are trustworthy, developed in a
transparent fashion, and based on a systematic review of the available research
evidence. To align with the IOM recommendations and to meet the new
requirements for inclusion of a guideline in the National Guidelines
Clearinghouse of the Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality (AHRQ),
American Psychiatric Association (APA) has adopted a new process for practice
guideline development. Under this new process APA's practice guidelines also
seek to provide better clinical utility and usability. Rather than a broad
overview of treatment for a disorder, new practice guidelines focus on a set of
discrete clinical questions of relevance to an overarching subject area. A
systematic review of evidence is conducted to address these clinical questions
and involves a detailed assessment of individual studies. The quality of the
overall body of evidence is also rated and is summarized in the practice
guideline. With the new process, recommendations are determined by weighing
potential benefits and harms of an intervention in a specific clinical context.
Clear, concise, and actionable recommendation statements help clinicians to
incorporate recommendations into clinical practice, with the goal of improving
quality of care. The new practice guideline format is also designed to be more
user friendly by dividing information into modules on specific clinical
questions. Each module has a consistent organization, which will assist users
in finding clinically useful and relevant information quickly and easily. This
new edition of the practice guidelines on psychiatric evaluation for adults is
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the first set of the APA's guidelines developed under the new guideline
development process. These guidelines address the following nine topics, in the
context of an initial psychiatric evaluation: review of psychiatric symptoms,
trauma history, and treatment history; substance use assessment; assessment of
suicide risk; assessment for risk of aggressive behaviors; assessment of
cultural factors; assessment of medical health; quantitative assessment;
involvement of the patient in treatment decision making; and documentation of
the psychiatric evaluation. Each guideline recommends or suggests topics to
include during an initial psychiatric evaluation. Findings from an expert
opinion survey have also been taken into consideration in making
recommendations or suggestions. In addition to reviewing the available evidence
on psychiatry evaluation, each guideline also provides guidance to clinicians
on implementing these recommendations to enhance patient care.
Reverse Aging Sang Whang 1994*
Futilitarianism Neil Vallelly 2021-11-16 A proposal for countering the futility
of neoliberal existence to build an egalitarian, sustainable, and hopeful
future. If maximizing utility leads to the greatest happiness of the greatest
number of people, as utilitarianism has always proposed, then why is it that as
many of us currently maximize our utility--by working endlessly, undertaking
further education and training, relentlessly marketing and selling ourselves-we are met with the steady worsening of collective social and economic
conditions? In Futilitarianism, social and political theorist Neil Vallelly
eloquently tells the story of how neoliberalism transformed the relationship
between utility maximization and the common good. Drawing on a vast array of
contemporary examples, from self-help literature and marketing jargon to
political speeches and governmental responses to the COVID-19 pandemic,
Vallelly coins several terms--including "the futilitarian condition," "homo
futilitus," and "semio-futility"--to demonstrate that in the neoliberal
decades, the practice of utility maximization traps us in useless and
repetitive behaviors that foreclose the possibility of collective happiness.
This urgent and provocative book chimes with the mood of the time by at once
mapping the historical relationship between utilitarianism and capitalism,
developing an original framework for understanding neoliberalism, and
recounting the lived experience of uselessness in the early twenty-first
century. At a time of epoch-defining disasters, from climate emergencies to
deadly pandemics, countering the futility of neoliberal existence is essential
to building an egalitarian, sustainable, and hopeful future.
The Cure for HIV and AIDS Hulda Regehr Clark 1993 Including new research and
findings showing what the true causes of HIV & AIDS are and lead directly to
their cure! 53 CURED Cases The First Year Cure, not treatment, is the subject
of this book. In 1991 Dr Clark discovered the source of HIV. Once the source
became clear the cure became obvious. but would it work? After curing 53 cases
in a row, all who used this method, Dr Clark could wait no longer to present
these findings. Since that time many more have been cured, too many to be added
to this book. Most important is adding yourself to that list! Electricity can
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now be used to kill bacteria, viruses and parasites in minutes, not days or
weeks as antibiotics require. If you have been suffering from HIV infection or
AIDS related illness, learn to build the electronic device that will stop it
immediately. It is safe and without side effects ad does not interfere with any
treatment you are now on.
Comrades, Friends, and Companions Luke Springman 1989 Comrades, Friends and
Companions provides the first critical analysis of classic German novels for
young people of the late Weimar Republic. The author reveals how purportedly
realistic portrayals of youth in groups projected a better world in the years
of social and political crisis. These alternative realities in the German
adolescent novel of the time evince the pedagogical and ideological struggles
that were endemic in Weimar Culture. This study also confronts the early work
of Erich Kaestner and his restructuring of authority in the Enlightenment
pattern of the model child.
The Lamentations of Zeno Ilija Trojanow 2016-05-03 A literary fiction about
climate disaster and a scientist imploding on a journey to the Antarctic Zeno
Hintermeier is a scientist working as a travel guide on an Antarctic cruise
ship, encouraging the wealthy to marvel at the least explored continent and to
open their eyes to its rapid degradation. It is a troubling turn in the life of
an idealistic glaciologist. Now in his early sixties, Zeno bewails the loss of
his beloved glaciers, the disintegration of his marriage, and the foundering of
his increasingly irrelevant career. Troubled in conscience and goaded by the
smug complacency of the passengers in his charge, he starts to plan a desperate
gesture that will send a wake-up call to an overheating world. The Lamentations
of Zeno is an extraordinary evocation of the fragile and majestic wonders to be
found at a far corner of the globe, written by a novelist who is a renowned
travel writer. Poignant and playful, the novel recalls the experimentation of
high-modernist fiction without compromising a limpid sense of place or the pace
of its narrative. It is a portrait of a man in extremis, a haunting and at
times irreverent tale that approaches the greatest challenge of our age—perhaps
of our entire history as a species—from an impassioned human angle.
Vaccines Stanley A. Plotkin 2008-02-11 Completely revised and updated, this
respected reference offers comprehensive and current coverage of every aspect
of vaccination-from development to use in reducing disease. It provides
authoritative information on vaccine production, available preparations,
efficacy, and safety...recommendations for vaccine use, with rationales...data
on the impact of vaccination programs on morbidity and mortality...and more.
And now, as an Expert Consult title, it includes a companion web site offering
this unparalleled guidance where and when you need it most! Provides a complete
understanding of each disease, including clinical characteristics,
microbiology, pathogenesis, diagnosis, and treatment, as well an epidemiology
and public health issues. Offers comprehensive coverage of both existing
vaccines and vaccines currently in the research and development stage. Examines
vaccine stability, immunogenicity, efficacy, duration of immunity, adverse
events, indications, contraindications, precautions, administration with other
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vaccines, and disease control strategies. Analyses the cost-benefit and costeffectiveness of vaccines. Discusses the proper use of immune globulins and
antitoxins. Illustrates concepts and objective data with approximately 600
tables and figures. Includes access to a companion web site offering the
complete contents of the book - fully searchable - for rapid consultation from
anyplace with an Internet connection.
The Nature and Treatment of Cancer John Alexander Shaw-Mackenzie 1905
Frühneuhochdeutsches Lesebuch Alfred Gotze 2019-02-28 This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important, and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work was reproduced from the
original artifact, and remains as true to the original work as possible.
Therefore, you will see the original copyright references, library stamps (as
most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the
world), and other notations in the work. This work is in the public domain in
the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual
or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. As a reproduction of a
historical artifact, this work may contain missing or blurred pages, poor
pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank
you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
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